A Message from Your Principal

St. Patrick Elementary December 11, 2024

Dear St. Patrick School Families,

December has flown by! To celebrate the Christmas season, we’ll have themed
dress days during the week of December 16th-20th:

. Monday: Santa hat

« Tuesday: Ugly Christmas sweater or Christmas shirt
« Wednesday: Red, white, and green attire

« Thursday: Christmas socks

. Friday: Dollar dress down

Thank you to everyone who donated items to Catholic Charities and Mayo Clinic;
your generosity is deeply appreciated.

Christmas Concert:

« Rehearsal: Tomorrow at 12:30 PM
« Performance: 6:00 PM (doors open at 5:30 PM)

Aftercare: Just a reminder that aftercare will not be available on
December 20,

Christmas Break: December 21 - January 1. Classes resume Wednesday, January
2, 2025. The school office will be closed during the break.

Thank you for choosing St. Patrick School. Wishing you and your family a Merry
Christmas and a blessed holiday season!

%

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year,
Angela Koblitz- Principal



